DEPARTMENT OF LAWS PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

Dear Alumnis'

I hope you are doing well in your own profession.

As Law graduates you are aware that Higher Education Institutions are nowadays subject to assessment and accreditation by various international

and national agencies.

For this purpose, Department of Laws requires your status in profession or

wherever you are engaged or giving your services in the Institution.

In this regard, may I require you to kindly send your Enrolment no. as an

advocate with any Bar Council in India/abroad or pursuing higher studies in

India/abroad or appointment letter to the mobile no. 7986374746.

It is further mentioned that we need such records immediately from the

students who passed out since the session 2017 and enrolled/working.

You are also required to fill the form on the link given below:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4F2eRZuhrWa3El_E3FtrcuzEO3 G Cv59C46DxLeJkP31w/viewform

sd/-

Chairperson